MEMORANDUM
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TO: Dave Sullivan, Chairperson
Planning Commission Members

FROM: Sherri Sirwaitis
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: July9, 2010

RE: C14-2010-0015 (The Domain-Endeavor) Postponement Request

6200 sk o sl o ok ke ol ae sk s s e sl s s e ok abe e o o 2k ke e b ok 3 ok sl o o e s sk sk ke sl e sk s ke ol ke ok o ok sk sk 3k o ok o ol o o e s ohe ok ke ke sk sk e e ek ook

The staff would like to request a postponement of the above mentioned case to July 27, 2010.
The staff is requesting this postponement to provide additional time for the staff and the applicant
to discuss the specific language for the bike requirements that the staff will be recommending in
the case.

The postponement request was made in a timely manner and meets the Planning Commission’s
policy.



